
Monday February 19 

Woodley Park News 

WPCA's next Meet-Your-Neighbor Happy Hour will be at Lebanese Taverna, 
Thursday March 1 from 4 to 7 pm. Complimentary appetizers and happy hour prices on 
drinks. RSVP here. 

WPCA is hosting a solar information session for our neighbors to learn solar basics, 
technical considerations, feasibility, financing options and incentives for installing solar 
panels. Washington has some of the country's most favorable solar incentives, and a 
"51st State co-op" will soon be open to all District residents to take advantage of group 
bulk-purchasing power to get discounted pricing and a quality installation. All interested 
neighbors are welcome. Presenters: Molly Simpson from the DC Department of Energy 
& Environment and Yesenia Rivera from Solar United Neighbors. Wednesday February 
28, 7 to 9 pm, at All Souls Episcopal Church, 2300 Cathedral Ave (the entrance to the 
basement is from the parking lot south of the church; an elevator is available). RSVP 
here. 

Also at All Souls, DDoT Director Jeff Marootian will update the community on the status 
of work on the Klingle Valley Trail and what's being done to remedy the issues that 
have been identified. Tuesday March 20 at 7 pm. Let us know in advance if there are 
any specific questions you want him to address. 

Calendar 

Wednesday March 7, 7:30 pm at Stanford. WPCA Executive Committee meeting. The 
agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

Tregaron's spring hunt for candy-filled eggs will be on Saturday March 24, 10 to 11:30 
am. Details here. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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